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1st December 2022  
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
  
The Ladies' College Winter Cup Matches - Thursday 2nd March 2023   
Senior Netball  
Year 10 Netball  
1st XI Hockey  
 
I am delighted to let you know that your daughter has been selected to represent the Ladies’ College in 
the Cup Matches for Hockey / Netball in Jersey.  
 
Travel Arrangements  
 

• Blue Islands flight (SI4408) to Jersey – departing Guernsey at 0820hrs  
• Please arrange for your daughter to be at Guernsey airport for 0720hrs  

 
• Blue Islands flight (BE6441) from Jersey – departing Jersey at 1730hrs  
• Please arrange to collect your daughter from Guernsey airport at 1745hrs.  

 
Please remember to bring photographic ID.  
 
Your daughter may travel in her College tracksuit top, green mid-layer and College tracksuit bottoms.  
She must also have her full Hockey and or Netball P.E. Kit, depending on which sports she is playing.  
 
Your daughter will need to bring a packed lunch with her and plenty of snacks. Drinks can be purchased 
once they are in the departure lounge, or their bottle can be refilled.   
 
Although The Ladies’ College will be subsidising the cost of the trip, we must ask you to contribute the 
sum of £105 towards the overall amount.   
 
Please can you complete the OA4 form and make payment of £105 either by cheque or BACS transfer, 
by Wednesday 4th January 2023. It might be useful to set yourself a calendar reminder for this date.      
 
Natwest Bank Plc  
The Ladies’ College  
Sort Code: 60-09-20  
Account number: 06017614  
Ref: Cup matches (name)  
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Miss Dudin will be accompanying the girls along with myself and another member of staff. The 
emergency contact number for the duration of the trip will be 07781 104679.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Helen Le Maitre 
  
Mrs H. Le Maitre  
Head of P.E.  
hlemaitre@ladiescollege.ac.gg   
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